
BUCKDEN PARISH COUNCIL




 MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL PARISH  MEETING
HELD IN THE VILLAGE INSTITUE ON
MONDAY 14TH MAY 2018 AT 7.00PM
Those present:

Chairman:

Councillor G Schofield (Chairman)
Councillors: 
Councillor C Clark, Councillor S Thompson, Councillor G Huck,

Councillor A Jones
Officer: 

Mrs Louise Close 
Also Present:
5 Member of the Public

The Parish Meeting opened with a presentation from Dan Turner of Yorkshire Dales River Trust.

Dan gave an insight into the work the rivers trust are undertaking and the future projects. They 

Are working closely in the area with land owners and farmers and are successfully installing schemes to reduce flooding and re introducing wildlife and habitats to our rivers.

Chairman of Buckden Parish Council

Councillor G Schofield gave a report of the last year. The parish council have been actively involved in the new rural bus scheme and setting up a community fund committee where funds will be given to local applicants to help them with projects and needs. 

Councillor Schofield thanked his fellow councillors, district councillors and clerk.

Responsible Financial Officer

Mrs L Close, RFO for Buckden Parish Council was pleased to report that the internal auditor had signed of the Annual return documents.
The income and expenditure were read out and it was reported that the accounts and money management was in good order

Any Other Business

The issue of second home council tax was discussed and it was decided that this was an item that would probably be revisited next year

The meeting closed at 7.40pm
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